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CARP Nigeria held the General meeting to start the new semester on 24th of November from 4 pm to 6 
pm at the CARP center. We invited our members and new guests. So, 3 core members and 3 regular 
members, 16 new guests participated in this program. President of CARP University of Abuja, Desmond 
Edams was in charge of MC and Special Youth Envoy to Nigeria, Mr. Bok Jin Lee was in charge of 
Presentation of CARP Vision & Future plans. 
 
At first, we introduced the vision of CARP Nigeria and our future activity plans. Students expressed 
sympathy with our vision and they gave us their advices and ideas about future plans. Through that 
discussion, we made a good opportunity to improve our activities. 
 
After that, we had character education. The subject was ‘How well you know yourself’. We talked about 
our true identity as youth in this nation and students shared about the most valuable things in my life and 
then we tried to find out the true value of my life and make conclusion about what I need to do for this 
value now. It was very practical and useful time to deeply think about our direction of life. 
 
The program ended at 6 pm after having small dinner party and taking closing photograph. Through this 
time, we made a good foundation to start new activities on the campus and it was so precious time to 
bring unity and harmony to CARP members. 
 

 


